
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger           

Chairwoman                                                                Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                  Committee on Appropriations                                 

H-307, The Capitol                            1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                               Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for a Bridging the Digital Divide through Virtualization, Virtual Reality 

and Augmented Reality Project in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project 

is Palm Beach State College located at 4200 Congress Avenue, Lake Worth, FL 33461. The 

funding would be used to train faculty and students in Artificial Intelligence and other 

technologies to help with workforce development and train students for these next generation 

careers.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lois Frankel 

Member of Congress  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


